7th July, 1949.

Dear 8irs,

With reference to the Special Survey

' and Boller Survey due on the Tug MTYKE" at the end
H, of August and March last respectively, it 1s conecluded
that the British Transport Commissioners do not desire

to retain the class of this vessel, but I shall be
: - glad if you will confirm thatthis 1s so.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committes.
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The Surveyors,
HULL.




